
       CREDIT UNION BALLOT 

2021 BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTION 

As SAFCU continues to grow, it becomes more important to make sure that you - as a member- have the chance to vote 
for the Directors that will serve you and the entire membership. Board decisions become more complex each year. In a 
typical year, the board will set loan rates, deposit/savings rates, help in strategic planning, and approve a budget. But, 
most importantly, your Board of Directors are responsible for setting the future direction of SAFCU. Even though this 
year is an uncontested election, the Board of Directors must be approved by the membership. The approval of the Board 
of Directors will be held on March 17, 2021 at 5:00pm in an open annual meeting at the credit union office, 6613 
Maplewood Ave., Sylvania, OH 43560. 

 

 John Grayczyk, Secretary – 3 Year Term 

John has been a member of SAFCU since Sylvania City employees joined the credit union. He has served on the board for 
over 30 years. He has served in the past as President of the Board. He is retired from the city and enjoys the time off. He 
is a University of Toledo graduate with an Associate Degree in Law Enforcement. He is a Sylvania City Police Volunteer 
and currently works for Flower Hospital. He is married to Cheryl and has two grown sons. Jon feels it is a privilege to 
serve on the SAFCU Board of Directors. 

 Bill Dryer, Director – 2 Year Term 

Bill is a long-time member of SAFCU ad has served in the pastas a loan officer. He graduated from Sylvania High School in 
1965 and spent 4 years in the US Air Force. Bill was a Sylvania City Police Officer for 36 years, now retired. He was a past 
officer of The Fraternal Order of Police Lodge 129 and a member of Greater Toledo Safe Kids Coalition. Bill is married 
and has two daughters, 2 grandchildren, and 2 great-granddaughters.  

 Nick Alexander, Treasurer – 3 Year Term 

Nick has worked in the banking industry for over 20 years, 17 of them with Credit Unions. He has been responsible for a 
wide variety of roles from teller on up to CEO, and has been active in the Toledo-area credit union movement most of 
that time. He has served as SAFCU’s CEO and Treasurer since 4/1/20 upon the retirement of Debbie Gerschultz who 
previously held those roles. 2020 was a profitable and very successful year for SAFCU despite obvious and 
unprecedented challenges. Nick is passionate about the unique, as well as competitive services that credit unions have 
to offer their memberships, specifically providing the best lending and convenience services possible. Nick attended 
Bedford High School and The University of Toledo, and resides in Temperance, MI with two wonderful children. 

 

VOTING 

1. Vote for THREE candidates. Please place a check mark in the box next to the name. 
2. Sign the voter identification for below and enter your member number. 
3. Place your ballot in the box located in the credit union office. Thank you for your vote! 

 

Name________________________________________________ Member Number________________ 

 

Signature_____________________________________________ Date___________________________ 


